
 
 
 
 
 
 
2 June 2025 
 
Dear families,  
 
It is almost time to enjoy Eid Al-Adha celebrations and I am writing to share the process to inform school that 
children will be absent for their religious observance.  
 
Our school does not have a calendared closure, although as per our attendance policy, absence will be authorised 
for all families celebrating, as Eid-Al-Adha falls on a school day, Friday 6 June.  
 
For us to authorise any absence we need parents to inform the office. You can do this in 2 ways:  
 

• Click on the link to complete a short form https://forms.office.com/e/SrVL9etAyk   
• Send a message via the MCAS app with your child/childrens’ name & class 

 
Please let us know as soon as you can during the week beginning 2 June. This will help us manage things such as 
food and classroom preparation and mean that we don’t have to contact you for absence reasons during your 
special family celebrations. If we do not receive any information for your child, the absence must be recorded as 
unauthorised and our usual practices applied.  
 
We will celebrate Eid together in school on Monday 9 June. There will be a special lunch (see menu below), 
children can wear their own special clothes, we will have parties in class and an ice-cream van will be serving ice-
creams and lollies. 
 
 
Kind Regards,  
 

 
 
 

Mrs Rebecca Greenwood 
Principal  
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